Faculty Senate Minutes

January 27, 2014

1) Nancy Mankin opened with a scripture reading, devotion, and prayer.

2) Minutes were approved.

3) The Provost, Dr. Reid Martinez, shared briefly, which was followed by a
lengthy Q&A session. Amongst other things, she emphasized that ORU’s
mission and vision would “stay on tract” and that every course over time
would have an online component (e.g. D2L). She also asked the Senate to
consider some way to convene over the summer for curricular changes.

4) Mark Roberts gave an update from the Christian Worldview Committee as
well as emphasizing the correlation between religious liberty and human
rights.

5) Ed Decker asked for volunteers to form a committee to assist Kenneth
Weed in the process of reviewing the Faculty Handbook.

6) The meeting was adjourned.



